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Telephone: 0151-9248661                                                                                                   

Email: admin.greatcrosby@schools.sefton.gov.uk 

Website:www.greatcrosbycatholicprimary.com  
School Mobile Contact Number for Absence Reporting: 07860 003244 (text only) 

 

Covid Alert 

Please remember to inform school if your child has tested positive on a Lateral 

Flow Test or has been for a PCR on our special email address 

covidalert@gcp.org.uk  

If you are sending your child into school when a family member has tested 

positive and you have not been advised to isolate by Track & Trace, please let 

school know. 

Please supply us with symptom type, symptom onset date, date of Lateral flow 

test if taken, date of PCR test if taken and date the period of isolation will end 

– we have to report this information for every case.  

If your child is returning to school having done 2x negative Lateral Flow Tests, 

please send confirmation to covidalert@gcp.org.uk. Thanks 

 

Parent Governor 

Please can we encourage all parents/ carers to vote for a Parent Governor, 

letters showing candidates have been sent out today. Thanks 

 

Venus Centre Drop In Sessions 

VenusCentre (@TheVenusCentre) Tweeted: For more info on these drop ins 

please call our Thornton Centre on 0151 934 4991 or call Venus on 0151 474 

4744 or https://twitter.com/venuscentre/status/1483068433872957440?s=27 

 

Logo Lift Off Competition 

UK Space Agency is asking pupils from Great Crosby Catholic Primary 

School to design a logo that will go on rockets launched from the UK in 2022. 

This will spread awareness about the role that small satellites play in helping to 

protect our planet from the effects of climate change. 

Everyone who enters will receive a special certificate from the UK Space 

Agency, and shortlisted winners will present their logo virtually to high profile, 

expert judges – who will decide the overall winner! 

Watch our video for further explanation: 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=wugP0SYtVuk 

Parents’ Evenings for Rec – Year 6 

Reception letters have already gone out and the rest of the Years letters will be 

sent out next week by email, so please keep a look out for them. 
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Diary Dates 

 

 
Tues 25th – Yr 6 

girls football match 

v Ursuline. 

 

Thurs 27th – Yr 4 

swimming lessons. 

 

 
Tues 1st – Parents’ 

Evening for 

Reception 3.15 – 

5.30pm 

 

Weds 2nd – Parents’ 

Evening for 

Reception 3.15 – 

7pm 
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